
 

The Parishes of 

Our Lady of the Assumption, Maryvale  

and 

Christ the King, Kingstanding 
Parish Priest: Rev. Fr. The-Quang Nguyen 

Parish Deacons: Rev. Mr. Dominic Fahey & Rev. Mr. Jack Foxall 

Tel:0121 373 0988                                                                     Email:kingstandingchristtheking@gmail.com 
 

Websites: www.christ-theking.org.uk & http://www.maryvale.org.uk 

MASSES THIS WEEK: 

Saturday 
19/09/20 

12:30 Christ the King 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th Sunday in  

Ordinary Time 
  

Mary Cassidy 

18:00 Our Lady of the Assumption John Roche (RIP) 

Sunday  

20/09/20 

10:00 Christ the King Frank & Lillie Sayer (RIP) 

11:30 Our Lady of the Assumption Maura Ranahan (RIP) 

Monday 

21/09/20 

09:30 Maryvale Monastery* 
St Matthew 

Thomas Boyle (RIP) 

09:30 Christ the King Sr Sabrina (RIP) 

Tuesday 

22/09/20 

09:30 Maryvale Monastery* 
Feria 

Joseph Thien Hung (RIP) 

12:00 Our Lady of the Assumption People of the two Parishes 
Wednesday 
23/09/20 

09:30 Christ the King St Pio of Pietrelcina Tom Murphy & Family 

Thursday 
24/09/20 

09:30 Maryvale Monastery* Our Lady of Walsingham 
Funeral Service   

Maria Chau TN (RIP) 

11:00 Christ the King Jayne Turner (RIP) 

Friday  
25/09/20 
  

10:30 
11:00  

Maryvale Monastery* 
Christ the King  

Feria 
Requiem Mass 

Kathleen Connor Ahern (RIP) 
Elizabeth Kelly (RIP) 

Saturday 

26/09/20 

12:30 Christ the King 
Feria 

Caroline Bradford (RIP) 

18:00 Our Lady of the Assumption Bob Thompson (RIP) 

Sunday  
27/09/20 

10:00 Christ the King 26th Sunday in  

Ordinary Time 
 

 

 

 
 

Seamus Finnerty (RIP) 

11:30 Our Lady of the Assumption Special Intention 

*Masses at Maryvale Monastery are currently for the Community only. 
 
 

 

 
 

 
SUNDAY MASS 
Each Sunday, the 10:00am Mass from Christ the King will be live-streamed and will be available on the 

Christ the King YouTube channel.  

BAPTISM BOOKING 
Could parents please speak to Fr. The-Quang after Mass for booking.  They are expected to show 
their commitment to the faith with their baptism certificate and reference from their Parish Priest who 
would certify their weekly mass attendance for at least six months.  Only close family and godparents  
can come to the baptism.  In line with the Government guidelines, facemasks must be worn by all attendees 
(excepting children under the age of 11, and those with medical exemption). 
 
 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK  
Ron & Monique Hunt, Jean McCabe, Luke Byrne, John Butler, Muriel Cowan, Paul Cowan, John & 
Sandra Mageean, Gerald, Sarah McCallion, Audrey Vickers, John, Sadie Pulido, Nancy Byrne, Sheila 
Ferns, Mary McGee,  Margaret Gasson, Claire & Mark, Mary Gniadkowski, Niamh O’ Reilly, Carole 
Smith, Alan Rowan. 
 

WELCOME INTO THE CHURCH  
Tracey Eden, Abosede Odunewu + children, Natasha Masefield & Robin O’Neill & Mabel Laoye. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DO NOT come if you are infected with the virus or are sick. 

You must SOCIALLY DISTANCE (Im) whilst in Church and wear a mask. 

STEWARDS will welcome you, and give instructions. 

The TOILETS will NOT be open for use. 

 
 

tel:0121%20373%200988
mailto:kingstandingchristtheking@gmail.com
http://www.christ-theking.org.uk/
http://www.maryvale.org.uk/


 
 

Last Week’s Collection CtK     Last Week’s Collection OLAM  

 

Envelopes      £   69.00 Envelopes                £   211.50 

Loose                   £ 121.86                                                    Loose              £   181.40 

St. Orders     £  206.69                                                    St. Orders                 £     33.46 

Total      £  397.55                                                     Total          £   426.36  

 

 
 

Thank you for your generosity     Thank you for your generosity 
 

 
 
 

 

STANDING ORDERS  
Parish Finances have been hit heavily in the past 6 months.  What does help us is people giving via 
Standing Orders and those who saved envelopes. If you don’t use standing orders, please see Fr Thé 
for a form and sign up. Your giving is a real sign of your faith and commitment to God. It is only through 
people giving financially that we can spread the Good News, help the poor and minister to young and 
old pastorally. 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

DIOCESAN SECOND COLLECTION  
This weekend on 19th/20th September for Catholic Evangelisation (formerly CASE). 
 
 

 

FATHER HUDSON’S CARE  
on 26th/27th September the second collection will be for Father Hudson’s Care to support their mission 
of supporting vulnerable people across the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Father Hudson’s reaches out 
to people of all ages who need support at times of adversity. Please Call 01675 434000 if you would 
like to donate outside of Mass this year.  Please give generously to this worthy cause. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

APF RED MISSION BOXES (CtK)  
please bring your boxes into church to be emptied either the weekend of 19th/20th September or the 
following weekend of 26th/27th September. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

CLERGY TRAINING FUND (CtK)  
please put your orange envelopes in the box in the porch.  If you would like to give on a monthly basis 
email Jo at jo@christ-theking.org.uk to set this up.  Thank you to all who support this already.  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

40 DAYS FOR LIFE – BIRMINGHAM  
'Abortion Reversal Pill - A Second Chance to Choose'. Sat 19th Sept 
3-4pm (prompt start). Come and hear Dr Eileen Reilly 
gynaecologist/obstetrician explain more about the abortion reversal 
pill and how you can help promote it. Join us in the Upper Cloister 
Room of the Birmingham Oratory. For further info contact Isabel on 
07773 501721 izzyvs@gmail.com 

 

ST. PAUL’S SCHOOL FOR GIRLS  
are pleased to invite you to their Virtual Online Open Evening on Thursday 1st October 2020.  For 
more information visit www.onlineopenevening.co.uk/stpauls  
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & CONFIRMATION (CtK)  
there are cards and special gifts for sale in the piety stall.  These can be purchased 
after the 12:30 Saturday Mass or the 10:00 Sunday Mass.  (Items will not be for 
sale in the week). 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

PARISH MAILING LIST 
If you would like to receive updates from the parish, including the weekly newsletter, by email, please 

complete the form from Fr Thé and return it in asap in the collection box. 
 

 
 
 
 

The parish is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham: Registered Charity No. 234216 
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